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Report of Consultation 

Supplementary Planning Guidance  

to the Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Local Development Plan 2 

to the Pembrokeshire County Council Local Development Plan 1 

 
The guidance documents consulted upon are listed below. One was a guidance document prepared jointly with 
Pembrokeshire County Council. 
 

Cumulative Impact of Wind Turbines - Guidance prepared jointly with Pembrokeshire County 
Council 

Coal - Land Instability  

Loss of Hotels and Guest Houses 

Regionally Important Geodiversity Sites 

Safeguarding Minerals Zones 

Angle Conservation Area 

Caerfarchell Conservation Area 

Caldey Conservation Area 

Little Haven Conservation Area 

Manorbier Conservation Area 

Newport Conservation Area 

Portclew Conservation Area 

Porthgain Conservation Area 

Saundersfoot Conservation Area 

Solva Conservation Area  

St Davids Conservation Area 

Tenby Conservation Area 

Trefin Conservation Area 

 
The guidance document on Cumulative Impact of Wind Turbines covers the whole of Pembrokeshire. The rest 
cover the Pembrokeshire Coast National Park only.    

 
A public consultation on the guidance started in early January 2022 and ended on the 15th April 2022. A formal 
notice was published in the Western Telegraph and Pembrokeshire Herald advertising the consultation and a 
press release advertising the consultation was also sent to local papers and radio outlets.  Electronic copies were 
made available on our websites with paper copies available at Llanion Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Head 
Quarters in Pembroke Dock and at Oriel y Parc, St Davids. The consultation period for all documents ran until 
4.30pm on 15 April 2022. A reminder of the impending closing date for comments was placed in a press release 
in mid-March 2022.  Consultees on the Local Development Plan database were either sent an email or letter of 
consultation.   
 
All responses were acknowledged, and are publicly available (except for comments on the Loss of Hotels 
Supplementary Planning Guidance which will be reported at a later date) – see web links below.  
 
 
A report of the officer responses to the supplementary planning guidance consultation can be viewed using the 
following weblink: 
 

Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority’s meeting of 26 October 2022  
 https://www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/31_22-Report-of-Cons-SPG.pdf  
 

Pembrokeshire County Council’s cabinet meeting of the 7 November 2022.  
https://mgenglish.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=281&MId=5506&Ver=4  
 
 
The National Park Authority and Pembrokeshire County Council’s Cabinet meeting agreed that amendments be 
made to the guidance in accordance with the officer recommendations set out in the report.  

 

https://www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/31_22-Report-of-Cons-SPG.pdf
https://mgenglish.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=281&MId=5506&Ver=4
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The adopted Guidance has been uploaded on the National Park Authority’s website at: 

 
Supplementary Planning Guidance (LDP2) - Pembrokeshire Coast National Park 
 
And the County Council’s website at: 

 
LDP Supplementary Planning Guidance - Pembrokeshire County Council 
 
 
 

https://www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/planning/planning-policy/local-development-plan-2/supplementary-planning-guidance-ldp2/
https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/adopted-local-development-plan/ldp-supplementary-planning-guidance

